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Bryant, Kristen

Subject: FW: GPD Personnel Presentation and supporting documents for PAC meeting

From: GREATER DUVAL <greaterduval@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 2:32 PM 
To: Holt, Deborah L. <HoltDL@cityofgainesville.org> 
Subject: Re: GPD Personnel Presentation and supporting documents for PAC meeting 

Hello Debra, 

I have picked up more duties in the evening that have not allowed me to actively attend this board. 

I am notifying you to accept this notice as my resignation from this PAC advisory board at this time. 

 Thank you. 

GDNA In The Community 

Andrew Miles 
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